## Further Information from Objection 7

----Original Message----

From:

Sent: 29-Mar-2022 10:43

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East) < Licensing\_CE@cheshireeast.gov.uk >

Subject: Hearing re snooker club

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

We shall not be attending on the 11 th April but we do think a hearing should be held, as the possible noise level generated up to midnight in the club, we believe will impact on the quality of life for the residents of Sandpipers This being a residential as well as a small commercial area we think should be considered in the meeting, and loud noise levels from a club especially with a balcony for smoking will definitely be heard in the local residential areas We are not talking of noise within the walls of the club as the open air balcony will mean this noise will carried beyond the immediate area of the club My husband is very disabled and goes to bed by 8,30 pm and if he is kept awake by the noise this will definitely impact on his health I hope this hearing will decide in favour of the residents and not allow the license to be extended to midnight

Sent from my iPad